
 

 

 

 

Date: 15-07-24                  Circular No.: QCS/2024/102 

Subject: Student Investiture Ceremony - July 19, 2024 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

With great pleasure, we announce that, for the academic year 2024–2025, we will be organizing a 

student investiture ceremony on July 19, 2024. This significant event marks the formal induction of our 

newly elected student council members into their esteemed roles and responsibilities within our school 

community. 

The Investiture Ceremony is a cherished tradition that underscores the importance of leadership, 

commitment, and service. It is an occasion for our students to pledge to uphold our institution's values 

and ethos, and it represents a pivotal moment in their leadership and personality development. 

We request that all students be present on the day to applaud their newly elected council members. 

The ceremony will be conducted in the school during the school hours. 

 

Regards 

 

 

Sandhya Kumaria 

HOS 

 


